[bookmark: _GoBack]Early Bird Cut-off Date One Week from Today!

A friendly reminder for our DACOF Membership,
The Early Bird Cut-off Date is May 1st 2107, just one week from today!
Electronic Entries must be processed and payments submitted with the Financial Form and Postmarked by May 1 to qualify for the Early Bird Discount.

Links to all the pertinent entry forms can be found in the blue “Latest News” box on the home page of:
dacof.com 

We look forward to receiving your Early Bird Entries.

Bill & the Board

